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CLEARANCE POLICY 
Swimming Queensland has amended its policy relating to clearances, effective from 1 May 2018.  The new policy 
is as follows:   

 

1. Teams and Swimmers travelling interstate 

 SQ Competitive Members are eligible to enter meets interstate.   

 SQ no longer requires its members to obtain a clearance in order to compete interstate. 

 

2. Teams and Swimmers travelling internationally 

 SQ Competitive Members are eligible to train and/or compete overseas.   

 Members must obtain an approved international clearance prior to departure and should allow 2 weeks 
for the process to be completed.   

 Members must submit an international clearance form to SQ to authorise at state level (forms can be 
found online).  

 SQ will then forward the clearance to Swimming Australia for approval and submission to the 
international federation.  

 


